
Your Wedding To Do List:
 12 Months To Go…

12 MONTHS TO GO 8 MONTHS TO GO 6 MONTHS TO GO

ϽϽ Draw up a guest list 

ϽϽ Visit and book your reception and 
ceremony venues

ϽϽ Research vendors for a photographer, 
videographer, florist, invitations, decor, 
hair and makeup

ϽϽ Begin the wedding dress search

ϽϽ Ask friends and family to be in the 
wedding

ϽϽ Book vendors for a photographer, 
videographer, florist, invitations, decor, 
hair and makeup

ϽϽ Send out save the dates

ϽϽ Book your entertainment

ϽϽ Research and book accommodation for 
your guests

ϽϽ Order your wedding cake 

ϽϽ Shop around for your bridal party attire

ϽϽ Recruit a wedding team to help with 
planning

ϽϽ Book your wedding dress fitting 

ϽϽ Confirm your bridal party attire and 
arrange fittings

ϽϽ Have your maid of honour and best man 
book the hen party and stag do

ϽϽ Book your wedding transport

ϽϽ Review wedding insurance

ϽϽ Research your honeymoon

4 MONTHS TO GO 2 MONTHS TO GO 4 WEEKS TO GO

ϽϽ Book your honeymoon

ϽϽ Send out invitations

ϽϽ Organise the legalities

ϽϽ Choose and purchase outfits for flower 
girls and page boys

ϽϽ Attend dress fittings

ϽϽ Book a hair and makeup trial

ϽϽ Choose and order wedding rings 

ϽϽ Buy all other accessories, for example 
shoes and hair pieces

ϽϽ Have a menu tasting with your venue or 
caterer

ϽϽ Have the final dress and suit fittings

ϽϽ Confirm your bookings with all vendors

ϽϽ Review the final RSVP list and call those 
who are yet to respond

ϽϽ Draw out your table plan

2 WEEKS TO GO 2 DAYS TO GO THE BIG DAY...

ϽϽ Print place cards

ϽϽ Sit with your venue and draw out a 
schedule with the wedding coordinator

ϽϽ Print off running order of the day

ϽϽ Sort all payments

ϽϽ Confirm pick up times with wedding 
transport

ϽϽ Reconfirm final details with all vendors

ϽϽ Drop off place cards, menus, favours and 
table plan at the venue

ϽϽ Confirm the cake is set to be delivered 

ϽϽ Give any gifts to those who have helped 
e.g. parents and the rest of the bridal 
party

ϽϽ Hand over the wedding bands to the best 
man

ϽϽ Enjoy yourself! 


